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PAINSWICK GOLF CLUB
	GENTS SENIORS PAIRS OPEN


Wednesday 20th May 2020
Format:         Teams of two players age 55 & over – best score to count based on 90% of 
                        handicap.  Maximum playing handicap of 28 after 10% reduction although 
                        anyone over this is eligible to play off 28.
                        Prizes for 1st, 2nd, 3rd & 4th places + nearest the pin in one, nearest the pin 
           in two & straightest drive plus free entry for 2’s.  Complimentary water & 
                        biscuit.
Entry:             Visitors £15 & members £8 which includes coffee on arrival.
Conditions:  Decisions by the Competition Committee will be final in all matters. Places                  will be issued on a first come first served basis – substitutes will be allowed and refunds if unable to play on the day. 
PLEASE NOTE – NO ENTRY WILL BE ACCEPTED WITHOUT RECEIPT OF PAYMENT

	ENTRY FORM (PLEASE PRINT DETAILS)



Name of 1st Pair
1: …………………………………………………………………   Handicap:  ………       CDH No:  ………………....……      
2: …………………………………………………………………   Handicap:  ……….      CDH No:  ……………………….

Name of 2nd Pair if applicable (OR we will put you with a pair from another club) 
1: …………………………………………….…….……………..  Handicap:  ………       CDH No: ……………………….
2: ………….……………………………………………….……..  Handicap:  ……...        CDH No: ………….………….…

Club(s): ……………………..………………………………………..…   Preferred tee-off time: ……….……………..

Contact details: Tel/Mobile…………………..…………….…e-mail……………………………..…………………… 
(for acknowledgement and tee-off times)

Please return completed form to Phil Jennings, Senior Section, Painswick Golf Club, Golf Club Road, Painswick.  GL6 6TL together with the full entrance fee.  
Cheques made payable to Painswick Golf Club Seniors Section.
Played the course before?   YES/NO
Every effort will be made for a Painswick GC member to be included in the 4 ball for those who have not played the course before or would like some help or guidance during the round. 
Painswick Golf course is at its best in May with the fresh greens of Spring and the beautiful views across the Cotswold Hills and the Severn Estuary. We very much look forward to meeting you on the 20th May at our unique golf course.
Kindest regards, 
Philip Jennings (Seniors Open Secretary)  



